
 
 

Dear Schwarzkopf Families, 

 

Each year students across the US in Pre-K through 12th grade have the opportunity to 

participate in the National PTA’s Reflections Arts Program. It was developed in 1969 and has 

since inspired millions to create original works of art. 

 

This year holds endless opportunities with a theme of “Show Your Voice!”  

Students should reflect on this theme when entering one or more of the following categories: 

Dance Choreography, Film Production, Literature, Music Composition, Photography, and 

Visual Arts (see entry form for more details). There is also a special artist division for students 

with disabilities. 

 

The winners from Schwarzkopf will compete against students from other Hillsborough County 

schools. Those winners will move on to a state competition, and then finally top state entries 

will advance to nationals. Every Schwarzkopf participant, regardless of whether they 

advance, will be recognized at a PTA event! 

 

We hope you will encourage your child to participate. This is a great opportunity for them to 

be creative and feel acknowledged for their work. 

 

We can’t wait to see all the creativity from our Schwarzkopf Bears! Entry forms will be sent 

home in your students take home folders and extras will be located in the front office. All 

submissions should be turned into Ms. Robbins in room 109 prior to the October 26th, 2022 

deadline. Please help your child get started on an entry today. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Erin Robbins, Schwarzkopf Reflections Chair 

erin.robbins@hcps.net  

mailto:erin.robbins@hcps.net

